
 

 

Dear [NAME], 
 

On behalf of Feeding South Dakota, I urge you to oppose any budget resolution that 

would undermine access to food assistance and health care through vital federal 

programs, including the Supplemental Nutrition Assistance Program (SNAP) and 

Medicaid. 
 

Eliminating or reducing these essential supports will have a devastating effect on 

thousands of people in South Dakota – working families, seniors, and children living 

on fixed incomes. At the same time, it would also increase demand on food pantries 

in communities throughout the state that are already operating at full capacity. 
 

The gap between need and available resources is growing. We need your support to 

ensure that our South Dakota neighbors have the nutrition and stability they need to 

thrive. 


